
RFP #SI-RFP-24-004 Water Meter Inventory 

Notification to Bidders 
1/12/2024 

 
 
Message from the IHS Project Engineer, Mr. Tom Slocum, PE sent 1/10/2024 via email to all attendees of 
the Pre-Proposal Conference held that same day. 
 
 
From: Slocum, Thomas (IHS/ALB/SF) <Thomas.Slocum@ihs.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 12:10 PM 
To: mark@+20construction.com; rlorenzo@keresnm.com; shono@presurv.com; shano@presurv.com; 
pvaldez@wue.coop; t.garcia@l-t-services.com; carl@cfpadillallc.com; ryanmcdonough@horrocks.com 
Cc: Lou Harrington <lharrington.pm@outlook.com>; Christy Ladd (pm@sanipueblo.org) 
<pm@sanipueblo.org>; Knudsen, Westen (IHS/ALB/SF) <Westen.Knudsen@ihs.gov> 
Subject: San Ildefonso Pueblo water meter inventory project deadline extension 
 
Thank you for attending the pre-proposal meeting for the San Ildefonso Pueblo water meter inventory 
project this morning.  IHS and San Ildefonso want more time to think about and address the useful input 
that several of you gave at the meeting, so we are extending the proposal deadlines as follows: 
 
Deadline for submitting questions to IHS: January 31, 2024 
Proposal due date:    February 2, 2024 
 
IHS and San Ildefonso will issue an addendum that clarifies the various issues that were raised today by 
January 26, 2024.  This will be emailed to all those who attended the meeting today and will be posted 
on ConstructionReporter.com and the Pueblo’s website. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Tom Slocum, PE 
Environmental Engineer, Division of Sanitation Facilities Construction 
Albuquerque Area Indian Health Service, Santa Fe District Office 
1700 Cerrillos Road, Santa Fe, NM 87505 
O 505-946-9583 
C 505-231-3161 
 

 
 


